SSWG Report for October 22, 2002 ROS Meeting
1. SSWG is working on the Data Set B load flow cases for 2004 through 2008.  The group meets November 4-6 to finalize the cases.  

2. Each TDSP has reviewed the results of ERCOT's preliminary reliability assessment for 2003.  The results of the review are being compiled into a single report and will be sent to ERCOT Planning and ROS is approximately one week.

